

Dear Matthew

I was grateful to be able to speak to you a short while ago and I appreciated your help in trying to locate the detailed application for an extension to flat 1.

We, Anne and Jon Margo, own flat 5 in this building. Having looked at the plans Jason Cooke sent a few months ago we would like to register an objection to the application.

The proposed extension is totally in appropriate and not in keeping with the style of the original building or the surrounding area.

Thanks again for your help. Kind regards Anne